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PHL EMBASSY SUPPORTS THE  
1st INTER-COMPANY BASKETBALL TOURNAMENT  

Charge d’ Affaires Maria Paz G. Cortes (6th from right-2nd row), Filipino Club President, Mr. Ric Advincula (8th from right), and FCBG President, Mr. Ricky Santiago (9th from right) 
together with participating teams of the Inter-Company Tournament. 

 
03 April 2022 – The Philippine Embassy in Manama, Kingdom of Bahrain supported the 1st Inter-
Company Tournament organized by Filipino Club Basketball Group (FCBG) held on 01 April 2022 at 
Muharraq Club, Manama.  
 
During the opening ceremony, Charge d’ Affaires Maria Paz G. Cortes delivered her congratulatory 
message to the FCBG for organizing the 1st Inter-Company Basketball Tournament and encouraged 
the players to make the tournament a friendly competition, wishing that the players develop 
camaraderie through the tournament.  

Players taking the Oath of Sportsmanship 

 
At the end of the ceremony, certificates of participation were awarded to all the participating teams.  
FCBG also awarded Red X Asphalt for Best in Uniform and Best Muse is Ms. Juairin Ubay of Bahrain 
Airport Services. -END- 
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